#### DAILY BULLETIN

Williamsville Junior High "Home of the Bee Bees" May 16, 2014

## **Lunch News**

Friday: Chicken Tender Salad

# **Miscellaneous**

**Are You Leaving Early Today?** If so, please come to the office!!! We may need to make arrangements for you to leave during the play performance.

**Extra Ticket Distribution:** We've been handing out extra tickets to students whose parents have called to request extra. Do you need extra tickets? Please make sure your parents call soon to request more as we are handing them out to band students and 6<sup>th</sup> and 7<sup>th</sup> graders now also.

**Graduation Tickets for Band and Sixth and Seventh Graders:** Band students may come to the office to pick up one ticket for a parent to attend the graduation ceremony. Only one ticket per band student please.

Also, any 6<sup>th</sup> or 7<sup>th</sup> grader who plans on attending the ceremony can come to the office to pick one up.

**Musical Performance Today:** Students will dismiss from 6th hour at 1:17 bell and report directly to the Fine Arts gym after taking 6th hour items back to their lockers.

**Beta Club Annual Celebration:** The Beta Club will be having their end of the year celebration at Logan Lanes in Lincoln, IL on Monday June 2. Beta Club students who maintained eligibility and successfully completed club requirements will be invited to enjoy lunch and bowling in the afternoon. Eligible members who plan to attend should sign up in the office by May 15.

Please note: If you didn't help with a fundraiser this year, you're still invited but must pay for the event. See Mrs. Damery with questions.

**Grad Party:** There will be an 8th grade graduation party on Thursday May 22, from 6:30-9:30 at the Sherman Athletic Club. This party is for 8th grade students only. Thank you to all the 8th grade parents and their generous donations to make this night happen.

**Mega Pass Info:** We have flyers in the office with info about the State Fair mega passes. Pick one up soon if you're interested!

#### **WCUSD BUS RIDER POLICY**

Just to remind everyone of the school district policy about riding another bus besides your own. At the junior high level, the district allows students to ride only one bus. In emergency situations where a parent needs a student to ride another bus, a note must be brought to school from the parent stating the reason why a student should ride an alternate bus. A student riding with others on alternate buses for social reasons is not allowed.

## Fine Arts News

Guys and Dolls cast:

- •Report to 1st hour teacher and then go to your dressing rooms.
- •Meeting time in the chorus room is 8:50 sharp.
- •You will go back to class immediately after the SES show.
- •Report back to your dressing room at 12:45.
- •Meeting time is 1:20 in the chorus room.

- •You need to go home after school and eat dinner and get cleaned up. Report back to school by 6:00. Meeting time is 6:50 in the chorus room.
- •Call time on Sunday is 1:00. Meeting time is 1:50 in the chorus room.
- •Everyone is expected to stay after the 2:00 show to help clean up and tear down.

Sixth Grade Chorus: Bring homework to class today. Band students should go to band.

## **Sports News**

**All Sectional Tracksters:** Practice after school until 4:30. Bus for Sectionals will leave WJHS at 7; athletes should arrive at 6:45. Tracksters who ordered sectional t-shirts and have not paid, need to pay Coach O'Connor **today**.

**Track News:** Congratulations to all tracksters on a great season. Boys and girls who are not competing at sectionals this Saturday need to turn in their sweats and uniforms this week. Athletes should put their clean uniforms and clean sweats in a bag. Include your name either on the bag or in the bag. Girls should drop their bags off in Mrs. Gudwien's room and boys in Coach O'Connor's room.

**8th Grade Track Girls:** If you would like to take your track poster home, please pull it down during wrap-up today. The ones left hanging will be thrown away after school.

#### **HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND!**



#### **KENT'S IGA IS GIVING BACK!!!**

During the month of May, have your parents, relatives, and friends save their Kent's IGA receipts. The Riverton store will be donating 2% of the t otal purchase back to our schools! Just bring your receipts in to the Junior High office and place them in the container marked Kent's Receipts!!! Thanks to Kent's IGA in Riverton for supporting Williamsville Schools!!!